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Evidence,
The extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers. The ABS data is now
showing the exaggeration of such data.

State boarders within Australia have opened due to the number of people vaccinated.

Queensland premier has stated in a number of press releases and during live interviews that the people of
Queensland have rolled up there sleeves to be vaccinated, to which the  Queensland premier states that
Queensland is now reaching it’s target of 90 percent.

There are numerous Peer Reviewed studies conducted by leading virologist around the world that provide
enough information that would support the cancellation of the current State of Emergency or any further state of
emergencies.

Conclusion,

It’s time for Queensland to fall I line with other countries around the world, that have removed mandates and
cancelled state of emergencies.

We were told that these vaccines would provide effective defence towards COVID, it has been proven that this
is not the case, they do not stop you from contracting COVID and they do not stop you from passing it on to
others.

As reported by the TGA, adverse reactions in regards to the alleged vaccines are increasing, people are losing
there lives and ability to function as a normal human being.

It’s time to end the State of Emergency and all mandates and let people get back to living.

Regards,
John Beerman - 
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